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 Walter Ladwig OBJ2015/5452/P 29/02/2016  18:34:41 With the recent (and still ongoing) basement projects/home refurbishments at 25 and 23 Howitt Road, 

the residents of 27 Howitt Road have been living in a construction site for the better part of the past two 

years.  We pay an exorbitant amount to live in Belsize Park and thousands in council tax, yet we have 

had to suffer through skips in the streets, dirty sidewalks, and cowboy builders who make noise beyond 

the legal hours on weekends.  Enough is enough.  This has to stop now.  We cannot be expected to 

continually pay the social costs of others’ vanity projects without some form of material compensation.

27 Howitt Rd

Flat 3

NW3 4LT

Page 2 of 8


